
 

 
Office of Senior Services | Robert Verkuilen Building 
21885 Dunham Road, Suite 6, Clinton Township, MI 48036 

Phone: 586-469-5228 | Email: seniors@macombgov.org 

April 15, 2024 
 
 

Dear Community Partner, 
 
Macomb County Office of Senior Services is pleased to host its 33rd annual Senior Fun 
Festival on Thursday, September 19th from 10:00am to 1:00pm at the Lorenzo Cultural 
Center at Macomb Community College in Clinton Township. 
 
You are invited to participate in the event’s success by joining us for an opportunity to 
showcase your company or organization’s products and services to Macomb County’s 
seniors.  In past years, we have had approximately 1,000 attendees.  This year we expect 
another great turnout.  SMART BUS has partnered with us this year to help provide 
transportation from several senior centers this year. 
 
As in prior years, the Senior Fun Festival will continue to feature a variety of resources 
focused on seniors and caregivers, along with entertainment, raffles, and refreshments. 
 
Enclosed is information on how you can become a sponsor or reserve a vendor table at 
the Senior Fun Festival.  Space is limited so register and pay early to reserve your spot at 
macombgov.org/seniors.  Sponsorships are essential to produce such a stellar 
community event.  We invite you to join us in a fun filled day. 
 
We appreciate your support in making the Senior Fun Festival such a successful event!  If 
you have any questions, please contact us at 586-469-5228 or funfest@macombgov.org. 
 
Thank you in advance, 

 
Nicole Urban, MPH 
Program Manager 

  


